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Note from the Chair

Hello everyone! The PTA are busy 

planning our School Christmas Fayre! Many 

meetings are taking place!

We have a wonderful team of volunteers and I’d like 

to say a BIG thank you to everyone that helps our 

charity! 

Agnes Stephens

Dates to 
remember

Non School 
Uniform

25th November 
2022

Christmas Fayre 

26th November 
2022 12pm/3pm

Friday 25th November - Can you help 

by sparing some time to help set up for 

our Fayre?

Saturday 26th November – Perhaps an 

hour to help clear up? 

We can not do it with out your help! 

GIVE A LITTLE – HELP A LOT! 

Interested in volunteering?

We would love to hear from you! 

Contact us

pta@manorfieldschool.org & facebook

“Manor Field 
Association”

If you have any donations 

for our Christmas Fayre, 

please hand them into 

class.  All we ask is that 

they are in excellent 

condition & would, in 

turn, make some one else 

very happy at Christmas! 

mailto:pta@manorfieldschool.org
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Santa's Grotto

Soon you will be able to book 

tickets to see Santa at our 

Fayre. 

We will let you know when 

these are available to 

purchase via our PTA Events 

Page! 

Raffle

Tickets on sale soon - Should you 

know of any local companies that 

may be happy to donate a raffle 

prize, please ask them & please let 

us know! 

Class stalls

Each Class will be running a stall, please let 

your class teacher know if you are free to help 

for half an hour! 
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The Committee

Chair

Agnes Stephens, mum of Elliot year 4

Vice Chair

Carley Bovington , mum of Riley year 5 & Iris 

year 1

Treasurer

Rachel Jordan, mum of Ollie year 4 & 

Charlotte year 2

Vice Treasurer

Daniel Stephens, dad of Elliot year 5

Secretary

Amanda Sadler, mum of Eddie year 5 & Rae 

year 2

Vice Secretary

Paula Greenfield, mum of  Alice year 5, Holly 

& Lucy year 1


